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University of New England Response to AHPRA public consultation paper on international criminal history
checking

After consultation with the University’s internal stakeholders, the University of New England supports the approach
outlined in option 5, being that an external provider conducts international criminal history checks. The apparent
risks appear minimal and appear to be offset by the benefits offered by the model proposed under this option.
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